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Lloyd Hawbor School e May 24, 2013

Monday Memorial Day - School Closed

5/27

Tuesday Puppet Show (HS students present to fifth graders)

5/28 Bus Asst Meeting 12:20 (F, I, R)

Wednesday | Bus Asst. Meeting 12:20 (A, C, E, L)

5/29

Thursday Bus Asst. Meeting 12:20 (B, D, T)

5/30 4th Grade Concert ~ 6:30PM Gym
5% & 6™ Grade Orchestra and Chorus Concert — 8PM Gym
5™ & 6™ Grade Art Show 6:30 — 8:30 PM

Friday LHS Shirt Day

5/31 4Caputo ~ Pen Pal Celebration

FROM THE SCHOOL
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BOARD OF EDUCATION
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, June 11th at 8PM at the DO.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE
Following our Pledge of Allegiance each morning, a patriotic song is performed by Claire Futter, Savannah Nadler,
Sophia Rivadeneira and Remy Toscano from Ms. LaPollo’s room.

PROPER CLOTHING
As the weather gets warmer, it is important for students to continue to dress suitably for school. Please take a
moment to review our guidelines on appropriate clothing (as stated in the Student Agenda Book):
Students may not wear short-shorts or flip flops (rubber beach shoes). Sneakers are the preferred choice
of footwear. Midriffs must be covered at all times and strapless tops are discouraged. We appreciate the
continued support from parents and students.

AFTERNOON ACTIVITIES - DISMISSAL
All students attending an after-school activity will be picked up at the back circle. Please follow the traffic pattern
of the PM dismissal (reverse traffic flow). As always, the safety of our children is paramount. Children are not
permitted to cross between cars or through the parking lots.

AFTERNOON BUILDING ACCESS
Please note there will be no access into the school after 4:15PM unless it has been previously arranged or
approved.
BAND REHEARSALS
The final 4™ grade band rehearsals will be held on Tuesdays May 28. Rehearsals will start promptly at 8AM in
the Band room. Students should bring their instruments and Essential Elements Books to rehearsal. Attendance will
be taken and is a requirement to participate in our Spring Concert at Lioyd Harbor School on May 30 at 6:30PM.



CHANGE IN DISMISSAL — FOR “"PLAY DATES”
If you are planning a play date for your child that involves a change in transportation, please make sure the other
child is aware as well as the other child’s parent and the teacher.

FROM THE NURSE
Parents of all 3rd graders, please submit physicals and dental clearances from this academic year (9/12 through
9/13). Parents of all 5th graders, please submit physicals with updated immunization records from this academic
year (9/12 thru 9/13).

FROM THE LHS/PTG
Please visit the LHS*PTG Website at lhsptg.org

LHS*PTG Website - 700 Posts!
Stay current with LHS*PTG news. Never miss a new post on the website! Sign up on the home page where you will
see, “Follow this Blog” to receive e-mail updates when a new post appears on the website. Find links on the home
page to follow us on Twitter @lhsptg and Facebook (Lhsptg).

GoodSearch/GoodShop/GoodDining

Remember to use GoodShop when searching and shopping! Relatives and friends can use GoodSearch & help
support Lloyd Harbor School. Set up GoodSearch on all your computers and devices. Use GoodSearch for all of your
searches and shopping and the LHS*PTG receives a donation at no extra cost to you. Find the link on the LHS*PTG
Website (www.lhsptg.org). Go to the “Easy Ways To Give” page where you will find a GoodSearch icon to click on.

LHS*PTG Event Announcements & Reminders
All LHS*PTG members receive Weekly Reminders every Monday and a great deal of event announcements and

reminders via e-mail. Make sure your information is updated. Please e-mail Randi Solis at lhspta@gmail.com to
confirm. On the bottom of all e-mails you can “manage your subscription” yourself, please add your e-mail address
to the LHS 2012-2013 list and your children’s grades as well. Thank you.

Value Drugs
Remember to use your Value Drugs key fob every time you shop there. LHS*PTG receives a donation from Value

Drugs at no extra cost to you.

CFA Membership Form
All incoming 7th grade parents are welcome to join the CFA-PTO (Citizens Faculty Association-Parent Teacher

Organization) of the Cold Spring Harbor Jr. High School. Attached please find the form. Thank you!

LHS*PTG Parents Pla
Thank you to parents who came to play with the children today! The next Parents Play is Friday, May 31%,

Sixth Grade Graduation
Invitations for the Sixth Grade Graduation Luncheon at Crest Hollow Country Club have been mailed. Please note
that reply cards are due by Friday, May 31st. All tickets must be purchased in advance. They will NOT be available
for purchase at the door. If you have not received an invitation, or if you have any questions, please contact Amy
Howell at howelll@optonline.net as soon as possible.

LHS*PTG Directory
Please send in the attached flyer for the LHS*PTG Directory via backpacks by June 1st. Thank you very much.

Shed The Meds
Shed The Meds Program is on Saturday, June 1st, 9:30 am - 11:30 am at the Cold Spring Harbor District Office,
Goosehill Rd, CSH. The Lloyd Harbor and Goosehill Green Committees encourage everyone to remove unused,
expired, or unwanted medications from their homes. In so doing, this will reduce access to medications by children.
Thanks to the Suffolk County Sheriff’s Office the Green Committees will be offering a safe way for residents to
properly dispose of their unused medications. This is an environmentally safe alternative to disposing of medications
in landfills, septic, or sewer systems, which can later damage the environment. As an added green initiative we will
also be collecting used batteries (aaa, aa, ¢, and d only) and plastic shopping bags. Thank you,
LHS Green Committee and Goosehill Green Committee.

2013 - 2014 School Supplies/LHS*PTG Membership Order Form

You can now order your children’s school supplies for next year and join the LHS*PTG at the same time online!
Attached please find the order form, due by June 30th.

CSH Seahawks Booster Ciub Wrestling Camp

For Grades 1-12, please see attached flyer,



Citizen Faculty Association-Parent Teacher Organization
Cold Spring Harbor Jr/Sr High School

2013-2014 Memhership & Family Directory

Please fill out this form to join the CFA-PTO of CSHHS - include your email address so that you will receive
a digital copy of our school’s family directory as well as email blasts, including '‘Weekly Notes’ and
important reminders of school events and deadlines. PRINT CLEARLY!

Student Name: Grade:
Student Name: Grade:
Student Name: Grade:

Parent/Guardian Name:

Address:

Phone: Email:

Join us for up to date info on what's going on at the Jr/Sr High School!
NEW DAY & TIME: CFA Meetings will be held on the first TUESDAY of the month at NOON!

**MARK YOUR CALENDARS! FIRST CFA MEETING WILL BE TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 10, 2013**
Help Your Children & Help Their School! Join a Committee & Volunteer:

Back to School Night, Sr. High School Beautification

Help out or bring food Gardeners Needed

Back to School Night, Jr. High Literary Luncheon

Help out or bring food A Fun Fundraiser!!

Holiday Cookie Bake Jr. High Dances & Events

Bakers Wanted Volunteer at a Friday evening event
_____Staff Appreciation Luncheon Helping Hands - I WANT to help but

Donate or help serve I just don't know how, when or where!!!

Call me when you need extra help and I
will be there (if I can!)

Please return completed form, with a check payable to CFA, in the amount of $25.00 to:

Florie Marion
24 Midland Street
Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724

The CFA uses 100% of the dues to fund school clubs and organizations, student publications,
Cultural Arts programs, and senior scholarships & awards. CFA’s purpose is to promote the well being of all students, maintain
cooperation and close communication between the community and school and to encourage student interests.

GO GREEN! Family Directory will be sent digitally via email.

If you prefer a hard copy of the directory, they will be on sale to
CFA Members at Back to School Night for $5.

THANK YOU!



Cold Spring Harbor Seahawks Booster Club
5 Day Wrestling Camp with Vougar
August 5-9, 2013
$300 per wrestler Grades 15 -12"

Vougar Oraudjov
2 Time World Champion

Register Online at http://coldspringharbor.powermediallc.org/

Vougar is a two-time freestyle wrestling world champion and an Olympic bronze
medalist. He competed in both the 1992 Summer Olympics, where he competed
for the Unified Team, and the 1996 Summer Olympics, taking third and fourth
respectively. He is currently an assistant coach at Nassau Community College.
He is the NJCAA Wrestling Coach of the Year 2012.

Vougar's son, Nick Arujau, is a three-time state champion from New York (2008,
2009, 2010) and All-American. Nick is currently on the Cornell University
wrestling team.

Mike Graffolla- Four Time High School State Champion from Virginia, High
School National Champion and NJCAA National Champion.

Camp: This camp will provide wrestlers with all skills needed to become to
become a champion. Training techniques (offence/defense) will include a
variety of different attacks, counterattacks and takedowns. This camp is
designed to teach the details that allow an athlete to score the needed
winning takedown or turn their opponent for the pin.

Wrestlers need to bring lunch and drinks.

Daily Schedule:

8:45 a.m. Commuter Drop Off at Cold Spring Harbor High School Field
House

9:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. Registration (first day only) and Check-in daily at
8:45 a.m.

9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. Technique and Drilling Session

12:00 to 1:00 p.m. lunch

1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. Hard Drilling and live Wrestling Session

3.00 p.m. Commuter pick up

Final Day: Takedown Tournament at Field House (Family/Friends
Welcome) 1:00-3:00 p.m



2013 Seahawk Booster Club 5 Day Wrestling with Vougar
Camp Application

Name of
Wrestler

Name of Parents
Address City
Home Phone Office/Work Phone

Parent’s Email addresses
Date of Birth Grade for 2012-2013 School Year USA Wrestling#

Yrs Wrestling School District School Attending

Medical Problems or Prohibitions

Insurance Name and Group #

*Attach current Physical/Vaccinations and within the past 12 months.

Special
Request

*Cost of § day Camp is $300.00 (August 5th— August 9™
REGISTER ONLINE at: http://coldspringharbor.powermediallc.org/

Mail Registration & Payment by Check (payable to Seahawk Booster Club)

c/o Pamela Hansen
17 School Lane, Lloyd Harbor, N.Y. 11743
Fax 212-918-9197
Email: mytre3sons@live.com

Parental Permission: Having been informed of the camp objectives of the Seahawk Booster Club 5 Day Wrestling Camp, I (we),
the parent(s) or guardian of the above named child, do hereby give my (our) approval for her participation in the activities
indicated and according to advice from my (our) physician, he/she has no physical disability or defect which would preclude him
from participation or cooperating in Wrestling. I (we) assume all the risks and hazards incidental to the conduct of the Cold
Spring Harbor Central School District, Cold Spring Harbor Central School District Board of Education, Seahawk Booster Club
Board of Directors, the directors, coaches, members, consultants, supervisors, managers, employees and volunteers, any and all of
them, to the extent same is the activities. I (we) consent to any emergency medical treatment of the above named child to or from
the activities. I (we) consent to any emergency medical treatment of the above named child. Additionally, I (we) have read the
Cold Spring Harbor Athletics Code of Conduct and will abide by it when attending all Camp functions.

Signature(s) of Parent/Guardian X Date
Parent/Guardian X Date
Person to notify in Emergency Phone

Booster Club Use Only Paid Amt Online CK# Sept 2013grade
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Order Your Back to School Packs Online

Lloyd Harbor School has teamed up with A. Hartz Pack to School, a
division of Value Drugs, to offer you online ordering of school supply packs
for the 2013-2014 school year! This hassle free program saves you time
and money and guarantees your children will have all the teacher approved
school supplies needed for the new school year. To order your pack(s),

go to the website below and select school district, school and grade(s). It's
that easy! This is a service provided by the PTG so please do not forget to
put the PTG dues (one per family) in your cart at checkout. If you have any
questions, please contact:

Victoria Leventhal
vplev2@gmail.com

Order Deadline
June 30, 2013

www.ahartzpacktoschool.com




Lloyd Harbor School

Parent Teacher Group 201
Where parents and teachers connect and students thrive. 220'_"
3
Directory

Please review this year's directory. If all the information is correct, please check here
Write your family name below.

If there are any changes necessary, fill them out below.

Please return in your child's backpack by June 1.

Family Name

Childrens Names and Grades

Parents Names

Address

Email

Telephone




MNow In the
Cold Spring Harbor Library
Youth Services Department...

Staff Piclss!

Come to the library and see what the youth
services librarians are reading and
recommending!

Miss Caitlin recommends
Inside Out and Bach Again by Thanhha Lai
Where the Mountain Meets the Moon by Grace Lin
Summer of the Gyspy Moths by Sara pennypacker

Miss Diane recommends
Martin the Warrior by Brian Jacques

0dd and the Frost Giants by Neil Gainman

Emma Jean Lazarus Fell Out of a Tree by Lauren Tarshis

Miss Hate recommends
My Rotten Life by David Lubar
A Wrinkle in Time by Madeleine LEngle

Miss Amanda recommends

Inksheart by Cornelia Funke
Princess Achedemy by Shannon Hale

Miss Lisa recommends
Crispin: Cross of Lead by Avi

Harriet the Spy by Lousi fitzhuph

Tale of Despereaur by Hate DiCammillo

Miss Maura recommends
Catherine Called Birdie by Karen Cushman
Bookls of Three by Lloyd Alerander




]Lll@y(dl Harbor School
Presents

The 2013 Annual 5™ and 6™ grade

_ART SHOW

- =

Featuring Art Work from all students
In 5th and 6t grade.

Art Work will be available for viewing before and after the
Music Concert, and will be up until June 8th,

Works of Art will be in Gym foyer, Art Gallery and Art Hallway.



